Village of Peoria Heights
Departmental Committee Meeting
April 2, 2019
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.
Everyone stood for the Pledge to the Flag.

Upon roll call, the following Trustees were present: Goett, Diane Mariscal, and Reichert.
Trustee Harn, Dan Mariscal, and Carter were absent. Others present include: Mayor Phelan,
Administrator Sutton, Bookkeeper Turner, and Deputy Village Clerk Witbracht.

Shawn Edwards of the Peoria Heights Library came forward to give an update on the
2019-2020 budget for the Peoria Heights Library. He also explained that they will be doing
some repairs in the upcoming fiscal year. He also explained that they have some exciting
upcoming events and some authors making an appearance. Mayor Phelan thanked Shawn
Edwards for being such an important leader in the community.

Enter Trustee Harn.
Mayor Phelan stated that he was proud to propose a balanced budget this year.

Administrator Sutton thanked the departments for being so accommodating and that the
village will be working on a surplus through the next fiscal year.

There were no comments from the audience.

Trustee Goett made a motion to adjourn and Trustee Harn seconded which approved 4-0.



